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Discuss these questions.

1. What did we hear?
Hope and Hospitality
Emphasis on the youth
What can we do to work with the people of the diocese?
Today’s population growth is in the Asian community.
How can we prepare for this?
Cultural paradigm shift
Common good is going out of existence.
Need more conversations with those different from us—the importance of intercultural conversations.
We need to internalize the cultural shifts that have happened.
How do we respect diversity and yet respect the common good?
CHM Leadership needs to take the lead and take the initiative.
We cannot do it only as a group but individually.
We have made choices, but when they are not in our interest, we leave, rather than work through it.   We feel we have a right to be happy and that it should not be interrupted.

2. What does it mean for our parish/entity?
We CHMs need to focus on missionary discipleship as a community and what is our obligation within the diocese.
The balance of the individual’s needs and the needs around us.
Embrace the “good of the whole, for the common good.”
We need to be proactive and call forth all to their baptismal commitment.
What about Our Lady of the Prairie and how can it be a place for evangelization?
How can we interact outside of our CHM community?
We CHMs need to take initiative with our associates.
We need to reach out to the Hispanic, Asian and African Americans to become CHM associates.
We need to reach out to other cultures and the greater Quad City community to be a part of our “Spirit Days” (days of sharing the CHM history, charism and mission).
We would like to reach out to young Catholics in high school and college.
We need to create and provide space and opportunities for “listening.”
It is important for us to increase awareness of our internal biases and judgments.

3. What help do we need?
Training on sexual misconduct as provided by the diocesan program, so as to be proactive, since we have more laypersons on staff.
Training in regard to vulnerable adults would be especially helpful.
Support each other (dioceses and CHMs) in our efforts.
Help CHMs make closer connections with the diverse diocesan communities.
The diocesan offices of Faith Formation and Multicultural Ministry may have some helpful insights as we reach out to youth and those of various cultures.
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